
 

Monthly Production Update 

The WellSTAR development team has worked hard at increasing performance of 

the Production reporting Electronic Data Delivery (EDD) process. This work has 

increased the maximum number of records (rows) that can be submitted on a 

single form. Currently, operators may submit up to 7,000 records (rows) on a single 

monthly EDD. This number should improve to allow all wells to be reported on a 

single EDD form in Release 3.0.  

In the interim, please separate the monthly EDD into files not to exceed 7,000 

records. This can be done by simply cutting and pasting the data onto another EDD 

for that same month, then you can delete the rows (wells) that you will report on 

another form to avoid duplication in the reporting. If you have any questions, please 

contact DOGGR-PROD@Conservation.ca.gov.  

Extension of SB1281 Quarterly Water Reporting Deadline 

This notification is in follow up to the Notice to Operators (NTO) that went out in 

March 2018, titled NTO 2018-03, which communicated WellSTAR updates and new 

electronic reporting due dates for the Monthly 110 Reports and Quarterly SB1281 

Reports. The Division has successfully implemented the new features of electronic 

reporting for Monthly Production/Injection reports and can now accept and process 

monthly reports in WellSTAR. The other features for the quarterly report will be 

rolled out in the Release 3.0. The revised interim due date for submission of the 

Quarterly SB 1281 Water Reports is scheduled for after Release 3.0 which will go-

live the first week of November, 2018.  

The Division will provide detailed information on the submission of the quarterly 

water reports in a future bulletin. Please contact the WellSTAR team if you have 

any questions at wellstar@conservation.ca.gov.  

The Division will continue to engage with operators as we go through this transition 

period and will frequently communicate the changes. The operators are 

encouraged to check the WellSTAR page for updates.  
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http://www.conservation.ca.gov/dog/for_operators/Pages/WellSTAR.aspx


This WellSTAR Bulletin will be used frequently to communicate important 

WellSTAR updates. Please share this bulletin with impacted users in your 

organization. They can also subscribe to this bulletin by selecting this link.  

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ). 

Click here to view a complete list of FAQs 

 

 
WellSTAR Team welcomes your comments! 

Please send your comments and questions to WellSTAR@conservation.ca.gov.  

To Subscribe, click here or visit DOGGR/Operator Internet Page at 

http://www.conservation.ca.gov/dog/for_operators 
 

To unsubscribe from future communication, click unsubscribe                
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